
FENLAND FEDERATION 

FEBRUARY/MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER 

FENLAND FEDERATION NEWS FEBRUARY/MARCH 2025 

POLICE VISIT TO THE FEDERATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both schools enjoyed a visit from the local Louth policing team. After answering questions 

about their jobs and the crimes they had to solve, PC Nuttall and PC Ford opened the police 

van so the children could investigate for themselves what it’s like inside the vehicle, and the 

equipment available to the officers. 

I think we may have future crime fighters being taught at our schools! Thanks to Ciara in Year 4 

for suggesting we invite the police to school. 
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MARSHCHAPEL LEARNING  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The term began with a visit to 

Wolds Wildlife Park, specially 

opened for the Lapwings’ 

class! 

What a great day exploring 

the animals, learning about 

their homes and what they 

eat. 

The Lapwings have been busy    

investigating their new play    

equipment which was installed on 

the day Ofsted visited our school! 

There are so many parts to play 

with, including construction areas 

and sensory points too. 

All the Skylarks were awarded an emergency first 

aid certificate this week. They learnt how to      

perform CPR, how to help someone who is choking 

and how to contact the emergency services from a 

locked mobile phone. 
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GRAINTHORPE’S WORLD BOOK DAY  

 

 

 

 

Grainthorpe pupils had a special visitor to celebrate World Book Day. Keith Butters is a  

traditional Lincolnshire storyteller. He introduced the children to local dialect, explained the 

art of storytelling and shared one of his favourite local folk tales entitled ‘The Buried Moon’. 
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WORLD BOOK DAY AT MARSHCHAPEL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The early years children came to school dressed as a Julia Donaldson book character and 

were surprised to be greeted by Spinderella, a human sized bee, the Monkey Puzzle butterfly 

and the Ladybird from ‘What the Ladybird Heard’. 

Skylarks chose traditional story characters and were taught by Little Red Riding Hood and 

one of the three bears... 
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DIARY DATES  

WHAT’S COMING UP IN TERMS 4 and 5 2025 

Friday 7th March 2025 Science Week begins 

Friday 21st March 2025 - Red Nose Day non-uniform, bring a donation for Comic Relief  

Wednesday 26th - Friday 28th March 2025 Kestrels residential trip to Dearne Valley 

Friday 4th April 2025 10am Easter Celebration at St Mary’s Church, Marshchapel - both schools 

to join for an Easter service. PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DATE 

Friday 4th April 2025 Last day of Term 4 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 Term 5 begins 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025 Road Safety Day with the Road Safety Partnership - at both 

schools 

Monday 28th April 2025 Heroes of History Workshops for KS1 and KS2 

Tuesday 29th April 2025 Healthy Relationships Workshops at Grainthorpe 

Thursday 8th May 2025 VE Day Celebrations - come dressed in red, white and or blue 

Monday 12th May 2025 to Thursday 15th May 2025 - Year 6 SATs days - special breakfast club 

laid on for the Year 6 group. 

Thursday 22nd May 2025 - Marshchapel children to visit the Marshchapel Arts Exhibition 

Friday 24th May 2025 - Last day of Term 5 

Monday 2nd June 2025 Term 6 begins  

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 - Last school day of the year!  

Thursday 4th September 2025 - Term 1 begins  
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SAFEGUARDING IN OUR COMMUNITY 

If you have any safeguarding concerns to do with children please let us know.  Our    

Federation has a designated safeguarding lead professional (DSL), Mrs Turner and    

deputy DSLs, Mrs Manders and Mrs Clifford.  

Please telephone school on 01472 869075 (M) or 01472 869035 (G). 

If you have a safeguarding issue to discuss, you can contact Children’s Services directly 

on 01522 782111. 


